AVON TOWNSHIP ROAD REPORT

MARCH 10, 2015

We tarred Upper Spunk Lake Road this year. We are trying to do preventive maintenance on our roads instead of hiring it out.

We continue cutting trees in the right of way. We would to spray again this year and if residents object they can opt out of spraying by contacting the clerk.

We bought a mower last year, so we can cut our own ditches.

It has been a good year for snowplowing in that we have not had to go out as much due to lack of snow.

Respectfully submitted by,

John Merdan, Supervisor